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812-376-4311 Ext. 1116





fourthgraderocks.weebly.com





Daily 5


Animals Come Home...


is our story this week.  The reading skill is “main idea.”  We plan to continue individual conferencing.  We have added another D5 component which is Read to Someone.  


Math


Place Value/Displaying Data


We continue breaking numbers down to assess their values.  We will also begin to use calculators as well as introducing median, mean, and mode.


Science


Life Science


Last week we looked at organisms and how they’re classified.  Now we look at organisms of the past as well as how communities are interrelated.


Social Studies


Map Skills


Our plan is to wrap up our unit this week.  The kids have received their project.  Time will be given daily in class to work on A Land All Your Own.


Calendar


9/12   Midterms/Skating Party


 


9/15   Picture Day


9/17   Mill Race Race/Walk

















The trip to Butler sure had a lot of surprises along the way...most of them probably not good.  However, the match was great, the kids terrific, and the chaperons awesome.  We appreciate the positive approach applied by all.  Thank you.
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This Week:





NOTES / REMINDERS





September 12, 2011








idterms are going home today.  I know some of you think we are giving too much homework, and we take those concerns seriously.  I do believe that there is no replacement for hard work.  I want the children to get to ISTEP and actually think it’s easy.  So, we will pride ourselves on having a work ethic that will bring us success both on ISTEP and in fifth grade.  If we can have fun and grow along the way, even better.  Please feel free to share your concerns...ALWAYS!


�Just a reminder that pictures will be taken this Thursday.  The packet info went home in last week’s Roster.


�Box Tops for Education are always being accepted here.  It is the easiest way to make money for our school.  So, look for, save, and send in those box tops!


�Congratulations to Allison who has been named our Student Council representative for the year.  She will do a GREAT job in representing us.


�There are registrations available in the office for the Mill Race Race and Mayor’s walk this Friday.  Richards plans to have a big contingent of walkers/runners.  Registration forms are due this Friday at the office.
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